
 

 

 
19 October 2021 

 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 

MS. JUDITH RACHEL R. MERCADO 
Executive Director 
21/F OMM-Citra Bldg., San Miguel Avenue 
Ortigas Center, Metro Manila 
 
Dear Ms. Mercado: 

 
The Philippine Competition Commission (PCC) is hereby awarding the contract, 

Procurement of Consultancy Services to Conduct a Survey in the Selected Areas in NCR, 
REGIONS IV-A, VI, VII, VIII, and CARAGA Among Retail Pharmacy Consumers to 
Philippine Survey and Research Center, Inc. (PSRC) in the total amount of Nine Hundred 
Seventy Thousand Pesos (Php 970,000.00) inclusive of all applicable taxes. 

 
In this regard, you are hereby advised to enter into contract with the PCC within five 

(5) calendar days upon receipt of this notice. Failure to enter into contract shall constitute a 
sufficient ground for cancellation of this award. 
 
 

Thank you.   
 

 
Very sincerely, 

 
 
 

                KENNETH V. TANATE, PhD 
                     Executive Director and 

                    Head of Procuring Entity 

     
 

 
Conforme: 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
MS. JUDITH RACHEL R. MERCADO 
Date: _________________ 

https://na3.documents.adobe.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAAUlMUEsUgx2I_01Jny9VdaBgkYXKt7CXP
Ina Pamela Nocheseda
October 25, 2021




